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I support this safer products proposal, and I urge our lawmakers to as well. As a woman who is
culturally expected to use many beauty products daily and therefore exposed to more chemicals in
products than men, I feel it is critical to reduce the harmful exposure to cancer causing chemicals
people face every day. As a consumer, some products can be super confusing and misleading about
what toxic chemicals are in the product - even something labeled "Natural". I recently learned that
there is butane in most dry shampoos - butane! This should not be something that we can just
casually buy and put onto our skin. Please protect consumers!


